
Week of Nov. 20th - 24th

Good evening Glen Arden Ram families,

Please be reminded that students will be out of school this Wednesday, November 22nd-Friday, November
24th for our Thanksgiving holiday break. Students will return to school on the following Monday, November
27th.

This month, your student brought home a flier about our Square 1 Art fundraiser! Items with your child's art
make incredible holiday gifts and a percentage of the proceeds go to support our Glen Arden Elementary Art
Department. Orders are due by this Monday, November 20th. Thank you for your support!

Families, don’t forget to mark your calendars for our PTO sponsored Pancake Breakfast on Saturday,
December 2nd, in the Glen Arden gym. All Pancake Breakfast orders are due by this Tuesday, November
21st. Each grade level will have a performance time at the breakfast. The performance times are listed below.
We hope to see you there!
Kindergarten 9:00 am
1st Grade 9:20 am
2nd Grade 9:40 am
3rd Grade 10:00 am
4th Grade 10:20 am

Calling all rising kindergarten students! If you have a rising kindergarten student or know someone with a
rising kindergarten student, we invite you to attend our upcoming Kindergarten Tour taking place on Friday,
December 8th at 9:00 am. We hope to see you there!

As always, if you have any questions, please contact our front office by calling 654-1800. We will be happy to
assist you.

The staff of Glen Arden Elementary would like to wish all families a very Happy Thanksgiving! We are very
thankful for our students, families, and the Glen Arden community! Thank you for your support of our school!
Wishing everyone a great week ahead! Go Rams!
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